
 

Thank you to all that attended this mornings Campus Estate & Contractor BBQ as part of Safe 

Work Month, it was great to see so many people come out and enjoy the sunshine and food.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our contractor portal frequently for upcoming events, we look forward to seeing you 
at the one. Don’t forget that we have a Safety Selfie competition going until the end of the 
week so get your teams involved. 
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